



Tiptree Garden Club Spring Show

We had so many fantastic entries this year—thank you to all the boys and girls who contributed their pieces of art and craft.

We are proud to announce that Milldene was awarded the Inter School Challenge Shield with 14 points overall! What

an honour! Thank you to Emily and Chloe for accepting the award on behalf of the school.

Animal Mask

1st Jasmine, Year 4

2nd Summer, Year 1

Edward, Year 2

Decorated hard boiled egg

Emily, Year 6

2nd Ryan, Year 1

> 3rd Chloe, Year 6

Mini beast collage

2nd Peter, Year 4





Books and Biscuits

Such a fantastic group of boys and girls today. I was thrilled to see the progress in their books. We were all in awe of the productivity - so much good quality work produced in lessons showing great focus and amazing concentration. The only negative was the disappointing fact that not all their parents had managed to make it to Parents' Evening so they too could see for themselves and celebrate such amazing achievements and progress. Please do not hesitate to contact us If you have not yet been able to see your child's teacher.

This week's participants were:-

Ruby: Lyla Opal: Harry Joshua L Sapphire: Rosie Emerald: Topaz: Alexis Diamond: Eli

Amethyst: Summer L

Magical Maths

Yesterday we welcomed Dawn from Magic Maths to Milldene for a special assembly.



Dawn introduced the Key Stage 1 boys and girls to a new after school club, which will start on Thursday 26th April and will run for five weeks.

Spaces are very limited, so booking is essential! Please visit www.magicalmathsclub.com to sign up and for full information.

We also have leaflets available at the school office.



Easter Egg Colouring Competition

Please return the completed designs to the school office **by Friday 23 March** to be included in the judging process. Prizes will be awarded at the Easter Celebration Assembly on Thursday 29th March.





ptfa@milldene.essex.sch.uk

Milldene Primary School PTFA

Registered Charity Number: 1172920

Easter assembly

We will be holding our end of term celebration assembly on

Thursday 29th March at 9:30. There is a limit of 2 tickets per family and a maximum of 100 tickets available. Tickets will be available from the school office on Wednesday 21st March 2018.



Maths Competition

Last week, 4 Year 6 children took part in an Essex Schools Maths Competition at Friars Grove Primary School in Colchester. There were four problem solving rounds that included algebra, shapes and co-ordinates amongst other skills Emily, Toby, Boris and Megan represented our school fantastically and were commended for their excellent team working skills.

Well done!

Birthday Book Donations A big thank you to Charlie in Opal Class for donating not one, but two books to celebrate his 9th birthday! Charlie kindly donated 'The Midnight Gang' and 'Gangster Granny' By David Walliams. The books will be kept in Opal Class for all the children to enjoy. Thank you! Jan Walliams MidNight

Dinner Money

Please pay any outstanding dinner money before the end of the term, as it is the end of the financial year. Thank you

Attendance

Last week's attendance award went to Diamond, who all had an attendance figure of 96.94%. Well done!

As a school, our overall attendance was 95.93%. We have not been able to attain that all important 97%.

Silly Sock Day

On 29th March

we are celebrating Silly Sock Day in aid of Autism Anglia. The children will be coming into the Easter Assembly wearing their silly socks! We would





suggested a donation of 50p.

School Meals

Please note that we are on Week 1 of our school menus this week.

